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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2  

Lions 

6:50 am 

3 4 5 6 

7 8 

KBOA 

6:30pm 

9 

City Council  

Meeting 6:00pm 

10 

 

11 

Rock Creek 

Fire 7:00pm 

12 13 

14 

 

15 

 

16 

Lions  

6:50am 

17 

Kiwanis 

12:00pm 

18 

School Board 

7:30 pm 

19 20 

 

21 22 

 

23 24 Christmas 

Eve 

25 Christmas 

City Hall 

Closed 
 

26 City Hall 

Closed 

27 

28 29 30 31 New Years  

Eve 

   

December 2014 

City Hall Office Hours 

Monday-Friday 8:00am-5:00pm 

Phone:  208-423-4151 

Fax:  208-423-4297 

Web Site:  cityofkimberly.org 

Facebook:  City of Kimberly 

Payment Drop Box is 

available in front of City 

Hall, 242 Hwy 30 E.   

 

To have your community, non-profit 

event on the calendar, submit your     

information by 23rd of the month to 

sheitmann@cityofkimberly.org  



 Kimberly-Hansen Police Department 

 

Public Works Department 

The City has welcomed two new employees over the last few 

months in the Public Works Department. Don Varney who comes 

to the City from Challis, and Chardon Hartley who joined us from 

the Railroad. Both these employees bring a wealth of  knowledge 

and have help build a strong team. Please welcome them to the 

City of  Kimberly Family.  

 

 

 

The Public Works Department also lost Melissa Williamson as she 

left the City to pursue a career with the Intermountain Gas Com-

pany, the City wishes her the best of  luck as she continues on her 

career path.  

 

Come join the Ageless Senior Center for Lunch Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Enjoy a great  home cooked 

~~meal and conversation. ~~  

 

The City of Kimberly has welcome several new staff members in the Police Department over the last few 

months. As we close out the year and all gather for the Holidays lets welcome to the City of Kimberly Family 

our news Police Officers– Jesse Vogler, and Sgt. Sjuni Bunderson, and welcome back to the force Brook 

Prudent.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also said good bye to one of our officer. Officer Russell Poulsen has moved on to the Idaho State Police 

and we wish him well. Please when you see our officers out and about give them a warm hello and welcome 

them aboard.   

The City of Kimberly would also like to congratulate Officer Kyle Rawlins who recently graduated from 

POST and is now a certified officers. CONGRATULATIONS!!!!          

       

 

Reminder City Hall will be closed for the 

following  

Federal Holidays:  

December 25-26 Christmas Day 

January 1st –New Years Day 

 


